

		2021
April	Ι,	2021

Dear Valued Customers,

We continue to receive communication from suppliers reporting material delays on both domestic and imported shipments. As such we are compelled to inform you that our delivery times may be extended as well. We will continue to communicate and manage deliveries to the best of our ability when we have the control to do so.

However, many of the delays are uncontrollable and unfortunately being experienced throughout the global supply chain, as such we cannot be liable for expedited shipping or other impacted costs that may be related to your orders with us. Hopefully the disruption will be minimal as available supply levels out with increased "Post-Covid" demand.

Thank you for your trust and support during these challenging times. Please know we continue to monitor the current conditions and remain concerned about supporting your valued business.

Regards,

Alfred R. Felice

President